November Monthly Newsletter

THE MONTH AT A GLANCE

1/1: District Dance 7th/8th grade

11/4: Ripon USD School Board Meeting

PFC General Meeting 11/5:

District Spelling Bee, 6:00, Weston 11/7:

NO SCHOOL for students 11/8

11/11: NO SCHOOL Observing Veterans Day

11/12-11/15: Parent Teacher Conferences, EARLY RELEASE DAYS, 2:00

11/14: 1st Trimester 7th/8th Honor Roll Field Trip

11/15: Spirit Day - Cozy Fall Colors and Gear

11/18: Butter Braid Pick Up Day/ 2-5pm MUB

11/19: Student Council LeadershipWorkshop @RHS

11/20: PFC Restaurant Night, Esmerelda's

11/22: 6th Grade Assemblies, 8:30 & 9:15 & PFC Rewards Day

11/25-11/29 Thanksgiving Break - No School

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held from Nov. 12th - Nov. 15th If you have not confirmed your conference day and time with your teacher, please do so as attendance is required.

> 11/12-11/15 2pm Dismissal <all week>

Happy Thanksgiving to our Colony Oak Families! We will see you on December 2nd.

U P

Girls Basketball

7th @ 4:00 p.m / 8th @ 5:00 p.m 7th Coach - Jordyn Posz

8th Coach - Kelly Hoekstra

 \mathbf{C}

11/5: vs. RC @ RC game times \mathbf{O} A

M

3:30 & 4:30

IE

G

11/7: vs. Ripon El @ Home

NS

11/19: vs PV @ Home

11/21: vs Weston @ Weston

12/3: vs RA @ RA

Pournament Dates: Dec. 9-11

ATTENDANCE

Help us achieve our monthly attendance goal of 96.9%

Attendance matters. Absences matter.

We did not reach our goal for October

96.47%

Please remember to contact the office within 3 days to excuse your child's absence. This assists us in properly capturing our monthly attendance.

Best Class Attendance

Mrs. Castro & Mrs. Davis



PFC

BUTTER BRAID PICK UPS

Orders are only available for pickup:

Monday, Nov. 18th / 2-6pm



BUTTER BRAID REWARDS DAY Thursday, Nov. 22nd



Harvest Carnival

Colony Oak's PFC would like to extend a warm thank you to those who attended and supported our community Harvest Carnival. We could not have done it without our amazing parent and high school volunteers!

A special shout out to our fantastic custodians Bryan and Luis who worked so hard to help us set up and clean up!

Thank you again! We hope you had a great time with family and friends!"



5th Grade Marissa Roberts

> 6th Grade Kelvin Chao

7th Grade Jacob Machado

8th Grade Dylan McKee Congratulations and good luck at the Bistrict Spelling Bee!!

"Gratitude sweetens even the smallest moments."